
HAROLD LEVANDER 

GOVERNOR 

STATE OF ~1INNESOTA 
OI•'FICE 01!' TIIE GOVERNOR 

ST, PAUL 55101 

August 21, 1969 

Mr. Robert P. Mayo 
Director 
Bureau of the Budget 
Executive Office of 

the President 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Director Mayo: 

Pursuant to the provisions of Budget Bureau 
Circular No. A-95 and your letter of July 24 
I am designating the Minnesota State Planning 
Agency as the state clearinghouse. The des­
ignated official and address are indicated 
below. I have asked the State Planning Agency 
to draft recommendations as to appropriate 
regional clearinghouses. As soon as decisions 
are reached on those agencies, I will notify 
your office. 

Designated state clearinghouse: 

Minnesota State Planning Agency 
Raymond T. Olsen, Director 
Suite 603 
550 Cedar Street 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55101 


